
The Sexual Orientation and Gender Identity Community (SOGIC) section has had quite the interesting year. 
Barton Soroka (Gerrand Rath Johnson) was brought on as chair approximately halfway through the year 
to try and assist in rejuvenating the section’s membership. Working with the Articling Student Section and 
the Young Lawyer Section, and luncheon was held with the Honourable Justice Graeme Mitchell. 
Unfortunately, that was the only event the section was able to hold this year. We look forward to 
confronting the new section year with vigor to bring together as member members of the community as 
we can.  


